Special Meeting.
May 3rd.1939.

A special meeting of the Council was held Wednesday May 3rd.
g o'clock P.M.On roll call there were present Mayor Vinyard,
Atty .Zimwerman,Crief of Police Hansen,Recorder Mangus and
Councilmen Cutsforth,Gesik,Koehler,Pfister,Porter,Reynolds,
and Stefani.Councilman Everhart reported later.

, Mayor Vinyard announced that the meeting was called to
consider a contract that had been submitted by the Bonneville
Power Administrator .After due consideration and discussion
motion was made,seconded and on vote of the Council passed,that
a request be made to have the first paragraph of section nine
and all of section eleven,delated,before accepting the contract
offered by the Bonneville Power Administrator.

The Recorder then procedded to read bids submitted by
J.L.Wallace,Sam's Garage and the G.W.White Motor Co.to
furnish tires and tubss for the fire truck.Motion was made
seconded and carried that the lowest bid,that of Sam's Garage
for $180.00,t0 furnish six tires and tubes installed on the
fire truck,o0ld tires and tubes to be turned in,He accepted.

Mr .Koehler recormedded that the water mains in the Cemetery
be extended.Motion was made,seconded that the Committee be
authorized to make the necessary extentions.

Motion was made,seconded and carried that the walks around
block 14 be removed and the entire lot plowed.

Mr .Evans of the Portlgﬁg General Electric Co.then addressed
the Council in regard ¢ onneville coptract for electric
energye.

There being no further business,on motion the Council adjourned

Approved June 5,1939.




